EDEN WATER WORKS COMPNAY
P.O. BOX 13
EDEN UT, 84310
801-791-1772

February 15,2012

Weber County Planning division
2380 Washington Blvd, Ste 240
Ogden, UT 84401-1473

Re: Hawkins Meadow Subdivision
8150 E Highway 39, Huntsville, UT

To Whom It May Concern:

We received a preliminary review for the above subdivision. We have reviewed the plans we
received and we need further information.

Water could be available for this development but we cannot approve it until we have further
information regarding the subdivision. We need to see further development plans that will show
the water system. Once we review further detailed plans we then will be able to address the
availability of water.

Also, on the Agency Review of Subdivision notice we received the #3. Line states checked by:
Jesse Ogden. Jesse is no longer on the board of directors. Our current President is Cal Welling,
will you please add him to you records.

Thanks,
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Board of Director Trustees
Eden Water Works Company



